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Happy New Year! Amamas long Nupela Yial

We apologize for such a delinquent newsletter. To ring in the New Year, we vacationed in Thailand
on our long journey back to Papua New Guinea. We had an enjoyable time zip-lining in the jungle,
riding elephants, and parasailing while visiting a nearby island. Amidst the fun and since arriving
back in Madang on Jan 6 our schedule has been packed, hence the lateness of our January newsletter.

Emily's brother, Ethan accompanied us back to PNG so he could get a firsthand experience of what
a day in the life looks like for us. We enjoy his short stay and were very appreciative of him allowing
us to fill his bags full of supplies we wanted to bring back. We have only been back a few short
weeks so getting the house organized, bags unpacked, grocery shopping, and the list goes on; we
have been busy.

We have also been getting caught up on all the activities that took place while we were gone. Over
the past five months, new teammates have joined and a new director was elected so the only thing
constant is change. For the most part, the transition back to life in PNG has been better than
expected. We would be remiss not to mentioned Juli whom was our house sitter while we were gone.
It would not be possible for us to be gone from our home if she wasn't able to help us in this
amazing way.

The major event this month is our team's Annual General Meeting that takes place Jan 18-22. Please
join with us in prayer this week as our team meets to discuss sensitive topics and plans for the year
ahead. This year we have been praying for unity, harmony, love, and patience given by the Spirit.

Praise God for safe travels back to PNG! Praise God that we have been able to adjust quickly back
to life in general. Pray for both of us this week to be fully engaged in our annual general meeting.
Pray specifically for Steven as he travels to Lae to get more medicine for Dulcy's mouth cancer. Pray
for our physical, mental and spiritual health. Finally, pray for us as we dive back into our routines
and evaluate other areas of ministry we should be involved in here in PNG.

Together in Christ,
Tyler and Emily Hewitt

For updates including video, audio, pictures, and stories. Be sure to follow us:
http://tylethewitt.com/



